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Eimaan’s wanted poster. 

Khadijah’s work on food chains 
for science and wanted poster 
for Mr Fox. 

Sienna’s cooking. 
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This will be the last newsletter from Year 2 as the next one will be from 
Year 3, welcoming you to the next stage of your education. Thank you 
for all the wonderful photos and work you have sent us over the last few 
months.  
Good luck in year 3 from Mrs Sodhi,, Miss Arshad and Miss Richards. 

This week Mrs Sodhi and Miss Arshad have been getting competitive. They have been 
challenging each other to complete as many steps as possible in a day. On Friday, 
Mrs Sodhi managed 12,867 steps whilst Miss Arshad stole the lead with 13,779 but 
she did have to go on 3 separate walks just to make sure she beat Mrs Sodhi! Hope-
fully next time we are out getting out steps in we might bump into some more Year 2 
faces.  

 

Daisy has 

been busy 

baking cakes 

for Eva 

whilst she 

has been in 

hospital.  


